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Year 6 Leavers Celebration – Alnwick Rugby Club, Tuesday 9th July 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

Year 6 have worked extremely hard this year and we would like to celebrate their 

success on Tuesday 9th July with a special event at The Alnwick Rugby Club.  

  

The evening will include a meal, mocktail and disco. I will be there and we will be joined 

by other schools in the Alnwick partnership which will be a great opportunity for the 

children to join together with lots of other year 6’s. The cost is £20.00 and payable on 

Parent Pay by Wednesday 3rd July. Children may bring their own money to buy extra 

drinks, £1 each. 

 

The children need to arrive at The Rugby Club at 6pm and be collected at 8.30pm 

 

Please click here to indicate if your child is able to attend the event and select his /her 

menu choices by Monday 24th June. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs Atkinson 

Class Teacher 
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